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No on HB 2025. 

Oregon is already to expensive, families are moving out of my neighborhood to more 

affordable states. This is going to affect the quality of life in our area greatly with less 

kids in our school district, less money will come, teachers will leave and the kids 

loose. We scrape by every month already, additional fees and taxes will kill us. 

Please do not pass HB 2025, we are scared, please think of us when you vote, and 

do not let this pass. Oregon needs help and this is not the way.  


